
From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 29 March 2022 12:38 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 21/00922/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 21/00922/OUT at site address: 
Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton 
OX17 1QY 
 
from john hutton 
 
Address: 
12 Valley View,Great Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1QJ 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I would like to object to this application. i have great concerns about the merging of 
Banbury to our village. both seem to be expanding at alarming rates. Eradicating 
countryside, increasing traffic and affecting wildlife and local communities. 
 
Foxden way is a small country road which is used by walkers and riders within the 
community, which would be ruined by adding on my house outside the boundary line 
of the village 
 
Building work in the village has been nonstop for about 4 years with Garners filed 
and the house at the paddock 
 
please stop destroying our countryside around our village and restore the support 
and faith in the people of the village who feel the CDC are agreeing to so much 
building work for money and greed. 
 
Building outside of the boundary of the village will open the village to more to 
building applications, and the village will be lost to the expanding Banbury.  As a  
village we have already had the expansion of Garners field, and does not have the 
infrastructure to sustain more traffic, people or building disruptions. 
 
The village should be conserved and protected, and so should the surrounding 
lands. 
 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
James Kirkham 
 


